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It has been scientifically and medically proven that research on animals does not 

reflect accurate human related results. Thus lab research on animals is abusive, 

sadistic, and even murderous! STOP THIS ACTIVITY NOW! Support SB181 

humanitarian directive to end this brutally archaic activity. THANK YOU FOR 

HELPING TO RAISE THE CONSCIOUSNESS OF HUMANITY. Diana Kekule 

Bastron family and friends 


